
Town of Cushing 

2025 Town Attorney Bid 

The Town of Cushing is accepting bids on Legal Services 

The Town of Cushing is seeking proposals from qualified applicants to 

serve as Town Attorney on a contractual basis under appointment by the 

Selectboard. The Town Attorney will provide legal advice to municipal 

officials, town employees, board and commissions, and will represent 

them in court as may be required. The attorney will also prepare and 

review contracts, deeds, leases, ordinances, etc., and reserve and provide 

opinions for the Town on a variety of subjects. The attorney may be asked 

to attend Selectboard or other meetings and hearings and will be expected 

to provide legal assistance in a prompt and efficient manner. 

The successful candidate will be licensed to practice law in the State of 

Maine and will demonstrate substantial training and experience in all 

areas of municipal law including land use, labor and personnel relations, 

finance, civil and criminal litigation, real estate, risk management and 

environment. 

Sealed bids labeled “ Cushing Town Attorney” will be accepted at the 

Cushing Town Office, until 4:30 P.M. on Monday, June 23, 2025. Sealed 

Bids will be opened that night at the Select Board Meeting at 6:00P.M. 

 



Proof of insurance and independent contractor status (if needed) is 

required.  

The Town of Cushing reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids 

in whole.  

 


